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TERRY FOX
We had a wonderful Terry Fox Run on Thursday,
September 18th. Students took part in an
assembly that honoured Terry Fox’s legacy and
celebrated his incredible accomplishments and
commitment to cancer research. Following the
assembly, students participated in a run around
the school, showing outstanding effort and spirit
in celebrating Terry. 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to
the students in Division 21 and Division 7 for
their thoughtful presentations during the
assembly and for sharing their learning about
Terry Fox. We also want to thank our caring
Anderson community for their generous
donations, contributing a total of $1,044.85 to
the Terry Fox Foundation this year. 
Well done, Anderson!

SCHOOL FEES

EARLY WARNING SAFE ARRIVALS
Parents are reminded to use the safe arrivals line when students will be away, late or need
to leave early. Please call 604-668-6358 and leave a message on our automated system
anytime - 24/7.

ANDERSON HAS GONE COMPLETELY ONLINE!

The Richmond Board of Education offers the
opportunity to purchase basic school supplies
through the school at a cost of $33.00 for the
year. This is a great value and we encourage
you to purchase your child’s supplies at school. 
 
Basic school supplies include exercise books,
duotang covers, looseleaf pages, key tabs,
scrapbooks, erasers, pencils, pens, wax crayons,
pencil crayons and glue sticks. Students will be
provided with these supplies as needed
throughout the year. 
 
An additional $6.00 for student agendas will be
added to the total for students in  
Grade 1 through 7, bringing the total to $39.00. 

WAAG Sept. 22-26
Hello Eagles

MONDAY 22

PRO-D DAY
No School

WEDNESDAY 24 THRUSDAY 25

PAC Meeting @
6:30pm



Anderson Eagles

If you have NOT registered to pay online,
please register with the School Cash Online
system at https://
richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/  
 
Should you encounter any problems, please
refer to the following KEV Parent Support
Website at https://
helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com/en/
support/home  
 
For all those who have already registered
online, please continue to pay for your child’s
fees online as usual. 

MEET THE STAFF
Thank you to all the families who attended our
Meet the Staff morning on Thursday. We truly
appreciated the opportunity to connect and
share with you. 

We understand that not all families were able
to attend. If you weren’t able to join us, please
feel free to stop by the classroom at the
beginning or end of the school day to say
hello and introduce yourself to your child’s
teacher. 

STUDENT LUNCHES
Just a reminder to parents to make
arrangements with your child(ren) to bring their
lunches to school with them or plan to meet
them outside their door at lunch time. 

We are not accepting lunches to be held in the
office.

We do not accept food delivery services of
any kind in the office. Please make alternate
arrangements. 

We thank you for your ongoing support in
helping the office.

SCHOOL CASH
ONLINE UPCOMING EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 2025

22 Pro-D Day
25 PAC Meeting @ 6:30pm
29 Truth and Reconciliation Assembly
30 Truth and Reconciliation Day

OCTOBER 2025
15 Photo Day @ 9:00am-12:00pm

EXPANDED CALENDAR OCTOBER
7 - 15 Menonite Heritage Week
17 Vishwakarma Puja
23-24 Rosh Hashanah
13 Thanksgiving
14-15 Simchat Torah
19 Persons Day
20 Diwali
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